

Poplar Avenue, Townville, Castleford, West Yorkshire, WF10 3QJ Tel: 01977 519281 Headteacher: Mrs K Robinson

Email: headteacher@airedaleinfants.com

Tuesday 15th September 2020

Busy Bags in Reception

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been working really hard to create busy bags and story sacks for you to take home. There are a variety of different busy bags and story sacks for you to complete with your child.

These cover a variety of skills, such as cutting skills, fine motor skills, maths sorting & problem solving, reading, writing and personal, social and emotional skills.

If you would like to take a busy bag or story sack home to have fun and learn with your child, please ask a member of staff on a Friday if you would like to sign one out.

We are always keen to have parental opinions and feedback, so please let us know what you think to our busy bags!

If there is anything you would like to see more of or any specific activity you would like to do with your child, write it down and we will try our best to make something!

Please be aware to ensure we adhere to Covid-19 guidelines, contents will be cleaned and quarantined for 72 hours before they are free for another family to use.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Bracken and Miss Lovelock.

Airedale Infants is operated by Northern Ambition Academies Trust, an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales, No: 07556117 Registered Office: Airedale Academy, Crewe Road, Castleford, West Yorkshire, WF10 3JU Tel: 01977 664555.













